
 

 
 

 

 

Provider Education, Licensing, and Certification 
 

The Florida Department of Health is responsible for the regulation of health practitioners for the preservation of the health, safety, 

and welfare of the public. If you wish to find out more about a provider's qualifications, education, licensing, or Board 

Certifications, you may call the Florida Department of Health at 850-488-0595 or visit their website here.  For additional 

information about Board Certification, visit American Board of Medical Specialties. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health coverage is offered by Truli for Health, an affiliate of Florida Blue. These companies are Independent Licensees of the 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association.        106312 0621 

https://mqa-internet.doh.state.fl.us/MQASearchServices/HealthCareProviders
https://www.abms.org/

